
Public Notice of a Possible Quorum
News Release Date
08-25-2023

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town of Caswell Beach Board of Commissioners
may be present at Town Hall on August 28. This is an informational gathering and no action will
be taken.

Date and Time: Monday, August 28, 2023 at 4:00 P.M.

For more information please contact:

Town Manager Joseph Pierce at (910) 278-5471

https://www.caswellbeach.org/home-page/page/public-notice-possible-quorum

